CAPE FEAR BALLROOM DANCERS EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING

November  21, 2009
Present:  Gene Reynolds, Sandra Peterson, Drew Ziegler, Carol Conklin, Hazel Hinton, and Ann Bailey.

President, Gene Reynolds, said that Hospitality Chairman, Janet King, is looking for volunteers to collect admission for the eight dances to be held at Roland’s next year.
The December 16th Christmas Party was discussed.  Carol Conklin said she would send flyers to people who did not have e-mail and also to some people who are no longer members.

Treasurer Drew Ziegler passed out the November 21, 2009, Financial Report.  He also suggested that maybe at our February dance there be a push to bring guests.
President Gene Reynolds said “thank you” to everyone for the past two years as he is leaving office December 31, 2009.  

The meeting was adjourned.

Ann Bailey, Secretary
